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Our Ref:  2503/16 
 
6 April 2016 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 22 March 2016. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED and RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information you 
have requested. 
 
1. Has the money already been spent on Street Pastors (or has this just been approved at 

this stage)?  
 
The money has not yet been spent; it has been approved in principle.  

 
2. How much has been spent or to be spent on Street Pastors?    

 
Funding starts from April 2016 so none has been spent so far.  £12,000 per annum for 
3 years will be spent towards the running and support costs to maintain the Street 
Pastors. 

 
3. When did you receive the Levy revenue from Nottingham City Council (Your response 

to a previous FIO in November confirmed at that stage you had not received the 
monies)  
 
February 2016 

   
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk. 
 

continued……………….. 
 
 
 



  

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lisa Gilmour 
Business Support Manager 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 


